
  

 

Cap & Gowns will be distributed during PtE on May 3rd. We will call classrooms to come 

down to J106 a few at a time to pick up cap and gowns. If you have a balance owed to Herff Jones, be sure to 

bring payment (cash/check/credit card) on Friday. Career Center and PM Auto seniors should plan on picking 

up cap and gowns during lunch in Room J106. 

 

Students attending Prom must have a student ID to get in.  Please see Mrs. Kveton in the Main Office 

to purchase ($5) a new ID before the end of the day on this Friday, March 3rd. 

 Students who have purchased prom tickets should have received an email with 

information about the Grand March.  The email included a map showing where the prom attendees and 

spectators should enter and exit the high school and where formal pictures will be taken.  This information can 

also be found in the Canvas Student One-Stop-Shop Prom 2019 module. Picture forms can be picked up in the 

main office and will also be available at the Grand March. 

 Service hour sheets are due to Mrs. Becich (C-114) or Ms. Weisman (C-120) by this Friday, May 

3rd. Our Six Flags trip has been scheduled for Thursday, June 6th. Permission slips were emailed out to 

everyone, but copies can be picked up in C-114. Permission slips are due Wednesday, May 8th. 

The Lake Central Jazz Showcase will be Thursday, May 9 @ 7:30 pm in the Lake Central 

High School Auditorium.  It will feature the Grimmer Middle School Jazz Ensemble, the Kahler Middle School 

Jazz Ensemble, the Clark Middle School Jazz Ensemble, and both of the high school jazz 

ensembles.  Performing with all the school ensembles will be guest artists Michael Nearpass and Andy 

Sutton.  It is highly encouraged that you purchase your tickets prior to the event 

(https://www.universe.com/2019kahlerbandspringconcert).  Tickets are $6.00.  Doors open at 7:00 pm. 

 

Mrs. Bissias' science class has grown garden vegetables as one of their education 

units. There are many extra tomato and pepper plants. We would like to sell these plants for $1.00 each. 

Please come to room E-109 if interested in purchasing.

  For AP Exams, please bring two #2 pencils (no mechanical), pens with dark 

black or blue ink, photo ID (school, driver’s license or permit, passport) and if your exam permits it, an 

authorized calculator. Morning testers are reminded to arrive at the testing room no later than 7:15am. 

Afternoon testers should take A lunch and be at the testing room no later than 11:15am- if morning 

exams are still going, please quietly stay in the general vicinity of your testing room. Afternoon exams may not 

end in time for students to take the bus home or be at work at the usual time. Make alternate arrangements 

ahead of time.

: “It’s About Time”, “Door to Door” and Virtual Family” are the 3 short plays selected for this 

year’s Freshman play. Performances will be held on May 2nd and May 3rd at 7pm.  Tickets can be purchased 

at the door. 

Will take place on Wednesday, May 15th, 6pm – 8pm. 
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